

## Join Us

Monday August 26, 2019

for the

## Eighth Annual PSEG-Electric Transmission & Distribution-Vendor GOLF OUTING

Fiddler's Elbow Country Club, Bedminster, New Jersey

<u>Click here to sign up</u> or contact Alexis D'Anton at <u>adanton@childrens-specialized.org</u> or 732-259-5394 with any questions.

PSEG- Electric Transmission & Distribution is excited to announce their Eighth Annual Golf Outing returning to Fiddler's Elbow in Bedminster, NJ

Join us as we enjoy a day of golf and networking at Fiddler's Elbow, with nearly 1,000 acres of spectacular countryside, world-class amenities and three championship golf courses, all while supporting the patients and programs of Children's Specialized Hospital.

Also, be sure to check out our **NEW** sponsorship opportunities by <u>clicking</u> <u>here.</u>





September 6, 2019

Mr. Thomas Dunham Willard Dunham Construction Company 85 Tyler Place South Plainfield, NJ 07080

Dear Friends at Willard Dunham Construction Company,

Did you know you are a super hero to five-year- old Luis? Seriously, you are! When Luis came to Children's Specialized Hospital, his family didn't know if he would ever walk or play again—now he's an energetic kindergartner who likes to rock climb. His family thinks it's a miracle, but it's all in a day's work at Children's Specialized Hospital. We are only able to help kids like Luis because of the support of donors like you.

Thank you for your generous gift of \$2,500 as the Cocktail Hour Sponsor and \$300 for two to attend the cocktail hour at the 2019 PSE&G Electric Transmissions and Distribution Golf Outing benefitting Children's Specialized Hospital Foundation. The event was held on Monday, August 26, 2019 at Fiddlers Elbow Country Club, Bedminster Township, New Jersey.

Last year, Children's Specialized Hospital was able to serve over 37,000 children —an incredible number that continues to increase year after year. Whether they were suffering from a brain or spinal cord injury, dealing with a chronic illness, or getting an unexpected diagnosis, Children's Specialized Hospital was there to help these children and their families. This would not be possible without the generosity and kindness of people like you! Thank YOU!

Thank you again for your investment in Children's Specialized Hospital Foundation. You have made a real difference in the lives of the kids we serve.

Sincerely,

Alexis D'Anton

Community Engagement Manager

P: 732.259.5394

E: adanton@childrens-specialized.org

Children's Specialized Hospital Foundation's Tax ID number 13-6844298